
Faces Not Forgotten is here to comfort, to bring 
peace, and to share the memories of our children 
and our young people. Artists volunteer their 
talents to paint portraits of children, age 20 and 
under, who have died from gun violence.

It is our hope that by putting a “Face” to these 
young victims we can raise awareness about gun 
violence in the USA and honor the memory of each 
child. All original portraits are donated to the fami-
lies to commemorate their loss. These children are 
not just numbers. Each child was a life ended. Each 
one has a face.



Faces Not Forgotten
Are you or do you know someone who has lost a 
child to gun violence who would like to be part of 
Faces Not Forgotten? Please refer to the release 
form below for participation.

If you would like to add your talents to the project 
including attending and assisting in future exhibits, 
please contact us:

email: director@facesnotforgotten.com

      www.facebook.com/thefacesprojectstlmo

Release Form

I, _________________________________ (your name) 
authorize and release the likeness of my deceased 
child or immediate family member, 
_____________________________________________ 
(victim’s name and relationship to you), age _______
(20 and under) to be rendered in portrait form by 
a Faces Not Forgotten artist for public display, to 
include the internet, in one or more memorials 
dedicated to bringing awareness to the loss of 
young lives associated with gun violence in Amer-
ica. I understand that no commercial profit is to be 
made from this display and that all non-electronic 
materials submitted to the artist will be returned. In 
return for this permission, I will receive one copy of 
the original portrait for my own personal use.

Signature ____________________________________

Address ______________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

Phone _ ______________________________________

Send us a photo of the signed release form, a para-
graph about your child, and your favorite photo 
(head and shoulders) to:

director@facesnotforgotten.com


